
Click anywhere on any ad to go right to their website

March 11, 2020

Food for Thought
“Obstacles don’t have to stop you. If you run into a wall, don’t turn 
around and give up. Figure out how to climb it, go through it, or work 
around it.” – Michael Jordan

Superintendent’s Corner
We wanted to update you on our ongoing practices, as well as recent 
developments regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19). It is important 
to, once again, emphasize from the outset that there is no reason for 
panic within our community, and the calm, contemplative approach 
is most effective. As with past issues of concern, our School District 
family will be thoughtful in our reactions, while simultaneously main-
taining important vigilance.

We already have, for preventative purposes, instituted daily custodial 
rounds, which includes the cleaning of all common surfaces (door 
knobs, railings, etc.) with Virex, which is the CDC approved anti-viral 
solution. We have also hired additional substitute custodial staff to 
apply the same daily cleaning procedures to all district buses, and 
have learned that our contracted bus companies are doing the same 
thing.

We also wanted to provide important information regarding our lat-
est communication from the Health Department. This most recent 
letter requires school districts to report any students or staff mem-
bers returning from countries currently identified by Level 2 (Japan) 
or Level 3 (China, Italy, Iran, or South Korea) Travel Restrictions. 
Health Department officials will immediately make contact with those 
students or staff members, as well as their families, of course, and 
provide them with all relevant health information, and inform them of 
the 14-day self-quarantine parameters. School district officials are 
then required to apprise the student or staff member that they are not 
to return to school for the 14-day period.

Updated information on the health and travel notices can be accessed 
at https://wwwnc.cdc.gov/travel/notices.  It is strongly suggested that 
you pay close attention to these notices in advance of any upcoming 
vacations or travel. Please be reminded, as well, that the list of identi-
fied countries can change and should be referenced regularly.

Again, it is important to understand that we do not have any manifes-
tations of the illness in our community at this point. It is also important 
to know that the Coronavirus will, in most cases, self-resolve. Nev-
ertheless, we are watchful for any signs of the illness and taking any 
and all preventative measures to keep our community members safe 
and healthy.
 
An updated situation summary can be accessed at https://suffolk-
countyny.gov/Departments/Health-Services/Health-Bulletins/Novel-
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Coronavirus.  We will continue to provide district updates as often as 
needed.   

News from Deputy Superintendent 
Dr. Joseph Centamore in the Curriculum Office
As you have read in various Superintendent Corner messages, our 
district is engaged is a serious lobbying effort to secure fair and eq-
uitable state funding for our district. New York State Aid is a critical 
source of revenue, which has significant impacts upon the personnel 
and programs that we can offer in our schools. With this understand-
ing, we have been reaching out to State lawmakers, meeting with 
press representatives and visiting Albany to make our case. We know 
that there are community groups looking to conduct similar advocacy 
and are making all relevant correspondence available for your review. 
You can find various letters to state lawmakers on the website under 
Announcements.

News from Assistant Superintendent for 
Business and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
At tonight’s Board of Education meeting, we will present the next in-
stallment of our 2020-2021 budget development program. We wel-
come you to join us at this public meeting, which will be held in the 
James Kaden Administrative Offices, at 7:30 PM. You can also find 
tonight’s budget development material online on our website under 
the BOE tab immediately following tonight’s meeting.

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent 
for Student Services April Poprilo 
Parents and guardians can choose to enroll their child in the district’s 
UPK program, which is free to all age-eligible residents (four years old 
on or before December 1st).  Registration for UPK is by appointment 
on the following dates and times:  April 21, 22, 23 (9:30 – 11:30 am) 
and April 27, 29, and May 1 (2 – 4 pm).  Please contact the Regis-
tration Office to schedule an appointment, 631-812-3180/3181.  Reg-
istration will take place at the James Kaden Administrative Offices 
(JKAO), 60 Weston Street, Huntington Station, NY 11746.

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor of 
Physical Education, Health, Athletics & 
Recreation
We are proud to announce that Walt Whitman track phenomenon, Gi-
anna Paul, won the New York State Championship in the 300 m dash. 
Please join us in congratulating Gianna, as well as her outstanding 
coaches, and wonderfully supportive parents.

High School spring sports have begun this week. 

News from Jackie’s Art Corner
Come One, Come All!  Beginning tomorrow, Wednesday, March 11th, 
the Walt Whitman Birthplace will host South Huntington’s K-8 Art Ex-
hibition.  This Exhibition will run through Sunday, March 15th.  There 
will be an opening reception on Thursday, March 12th, 6– 7 PM.
 
Below are the viewing dates and times:
 
Wednesday  March 11 9 – 4 pm
Thursday  March 12 9 am – 7 pm
 
RECEPTION:     March 12 6 – 7 pm

Friday   March 13 1 – 4 pm
Saturday  March 14 11 am – 4 pm
Sunday   March 15 11 am – 4 pm
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Please come and celebrate the artwork, creativity and imagination 
of our young South Huntington artists!

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
Walt Whitman High School is proud to announce that WWHS Ju-
nior Gianna Paul captured her 2nd New York State Championship 
by winning the 300m dash in a time of 39.15 seconds.  Gianna 
broke her own school record while setting a new Suffolk County 
record!  Congratulations Gianna!
 
Walt Whitman High School would like to thank all the students 
who participated in what turned out to be a record-breaking Spring 
Blood Drive.  139 pints were collected!  This was a momentous 
effort involving all of our Senior Class Officers, Captains and do-
nors.  We are very appreciative of the amount of blood collected.  
It was a great day of giving, and many lives in New York will be 
touched by our students’ generosity.  Special thank you to Mrs. 
Zamow and the Senior Class officers for organizing this wonderful 
bi-annual event.  
 
The WWHS Latino Heritage Club is hosting the 3rd Annual Glow 
in the Dark Zumba Night this Friday, March 13th, at 5:30 pm in the 
South Cafeteria.  This year’s theme is “Represent your Country” 
so make sure to bring a flag representing your nationality. Latino 
Club members are selling student tickets for $5, and teacher tick-
ets for $10.  
 
World Down Syndrome Day is on March 21st!  Join the Walt Whit-
man Ambassadors in collecting money throughout the month of 
March to support the National Down Syndrome Society (NDSS) 
which advocates for improved public policy, increased public re-
sources, and services for people with Down Syndrome.  Place 
any spare change in one of the collection boxes located around 
school.  Leadership students will also be collecting during lunch 
periods.  Write your name on a provided piece of paper for a 
chance to win an off-campus breakfast with Mr. Murphy.  Together 
we can make some change!  
 
Are you ready for this year’s Lip Sync? The show is March 27th! 
Come and watch as the faculty take on the students in a hilarious 
parody of popular songs, or sign up and become a part of the 
fun. Students from all grades are invited to participate! Please see 
Mrs. Zamow, the Senior Class Adviser, if you have any questions.
 
Attention all students and parents.  Does your child want to run 
for student government?  Encourage them to get involved in their 
school by taking a leadership role.  This is a reminder that all those 
running for Student Council Office, your application folders are 
due this Friday, March 6th! Help encourage them to be a part of 
student government.
 
Walt Whitman High School is conducting a canned food drive for 
Long Island Cares for the next two weeks. Collection bins are in 
the Main Office and in the Leadership Room, 519. Please bring in 
non-perishable food items over the next two weeks and support 
those in our area in need. Thank you!
 
News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
This week is World Language week at Stimson Middle School.  
We would like to thank the Silas/Stimson PTA for scheduling Mr. 
Miguel Cossio, a folk artist and historian, who did a series of work-

Jonas Wagner
Licensed Broker / Owner

631-406-4200 X 110

Special Web Intro Offer:
Two Trial Classes and a Free Uniform

for only $19.99 ($90. Value)
(For New Members Only. 

Can not be combined with other offers)

631-351-1556
725 East Jericho Turnpike

Huntington, NY 11746
www.ten-tigers.com

info@ten-tigers.com

https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.huntingtonny.gov/
http://www.huntingtonny.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/CCMeatMarket/
https://www.mcdonalds.com/us/en-us/restaurant-locator.html?submit=true&radiusSelected=5&searchText=11746
http://www.platinumLI.com
http://www.platinumli.com/
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/PomodorinoCoupon2019.pdf
http://www.ten-tigers.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com/


shops with our 7th grade World Language students.  Also, we would 
like to thank Ms. Sheila Buhse, School Nutrition Director, for serv-
ing culturally diverse meals this week. Ms. Buhse collaborated with 
Ms. Wyhowanec to develop the menu and immerse our students in 
a week of culinary fun.  A tremendous thank you (especially for the 
burrito bowls)!

This is a friendly reminder that the New York State Common Core 
Assessment in ELA is being administered on March 26th and March 
27th, and the New York State Common Core Assessment in Math 
is being administered April 22nd and April 23rd. This year our stu-
dents will, once again, be administered the New York State Common 
Core Assessments via Computer-Based Testing (CBT) in ELA and 
Math from a secure browser on their Chromebooks. Information on 
CBT, and test samples, are available at the following website, https://
ny.nextera.questarai.com/tds/#practice.

The planning and administration of exams is challenging, so we would 
ask that you inform us of your child’s testing intent as soon as possi-
ble. I am happy to speak with you on the phone at (631) 812-3700, or 
in person, if you have any questions about state exams and the role 
they play in your child’s education.  Please note, 8th grade students 
who are currently taking a Regents course in Math and/or Science 
are exempt from taking the NYS Common Core Assessments

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
Silas Wood students and staff are eagerly anticipating participation 
and support of the annual South Huntington UFSD St. Baldrick’s Day 
event on Wednesday, March 11th, in aid of Childhood Cancer Re-
search.  With our student council helping our efforts by selling all-
things-green to build donations, and our on-line donations increasing, 
prospective participants are getting ready to sport their “new looks”!  
We welcome any and all donations at https://www.stbaldricks.org/
teams/mypage/123537/2019/donors#content

Silas parents please keep an eye out for our stimulating and innova-
tive Cold Spring Harbor DNA Learning Center Field Trip Permission 
Slips in backpacks this Thursday!  Trips will take place on various 
dates coming up in May.  All information is included on the permission 
slips.

Delicious popcorn for sale during lunch periods on Friday, March 
13th. Only $1.00 for a generous bag of this fragrant and delicious 
popcorn treat!

Silas Wood joins together to promote Autism Awareness!  Our “Silas 
Superhero” design T-shirt is a perfect way to promote Autism Aware-
ness during the month of April. Students and staff will be encouraged 
to wear these T-shirts every Thursday throughout the month of April. 
Short-sleeve T-shirts are now on sale for only $10 each. If you’re 
interested in purchasing a T-shirt, please complete order form sent 
home earlier and also pasted in below; please return to SW Front 
Office by March 20th.
 
Ticket sales for our second-annual Silas Wood Family Outing to an 
exciting NYCFC Soccer Game are going fast!  With over 24 million 
people playing soccer in the United States, the game is fast becom-
ing one of the most popular sports in our nation behind only football, 
baseball, and basketball with debate as to the next most popular 
being soccer or ice hockey!  (Silas Wood family votes for soccer!)  
We’re all looking forward to enjoying our trip to Yankee Stadium, with 
lots of great soccer and family fun during this May 16th event.   Flier 
below for your convenience.
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News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
Our Intramural Program will end on the following days:

Monday - Grade 3 and 4 - March 16th
Tuesday - Grade 4 and 5 - March 17th
Thursday - Grade 5 - March 19th

Birchwood’s SBM Team has purchased Little Free Libraries that will 
be placed in different locations around Huntington. These libraries will 
have free books that our community can read and then return to the 
library. A contest is being held to see which students’ design will be on 
our libraries.

Birchwood’s SBM team is hosting a Book Drive. If you have books that 
your family has outgrown, please consider donating them to Birch-
wood.  We are looking for books for all ages, adults, teens, tweens, 
children and board books for our youngest readers. 

PTA BIRCHWOOD NIGHT OUT-ARTS IN EDUCATION FUNDRAISER
Please join us for a fantastic party on Thursday, March 19th, at 7 pm, 
at Larkfield Manor. If you can’t attend, you can still support the PTA by 
purchasing raffles for the amazing baskets.

News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
Over 100 families sent in donations during our Jump Rope for Heart 
event in support of the American Heart Association. We are happy to 
share we raised $4,355.00! Maplewood has been participating in the 
AHA Jump Rope for Heart program for 20 years, and we are proud to 
continue this wonderful tradition. Thank you to all for your donations 
and participation.
 
Our fourth-grade classes have been visiting Oheka Castle this month. 
Oheka Castle is the second largest private residence in the country, 
and is right in our own school district. This field trip correlates with the 
fourth grade History of New York unit of study. The students have the 
opportunity to tour the historical grounds and learn about the castle’s 
history. The students love discovering Oheka Castle’s connection to 
Long Island and their own community. As the trip culminates, every-
one enjoys sitting in the dining room, eating delicious cookies baked 
at the castle!

We look forward to the St. Baldrick’s head shaving event this Wednes-
day at WWHS. Student Council has been selling shamrocks to raise 
money to support the fight to end childhood cancers. Shamrocks are 
entered in a raffle for a chance to shave a teacher’s head during the 
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event. Winners will be chosen up until the day of the event, so be 
sure to purchase your shamrocks!

Maplewood’s Night Out is almost here! Come join us on Friday, March 
20th for an exciting evening at the Hilton Long Island in Melville, from 
7 – 11 pm. Tickets are $60.00 each, which includes a cocktail hour, 
dinner, dessert, DJ and dancing. There will be amazing raffle bas-
kets and grand prizes. All proceeds go directly to Maplewood’s Arts 
in Education Program.  Flyers were sent home with the details for 
reserving your space. Contact our PTA or the main office if you have 
any questions. 

News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
Oakwood is marching along and stepping it up this week with many 
learning experiences for our students and staff!

This week, our professional developer, Enid Martinez, returns to 
Oakwood to further our teachers’ knowledge of Reader’s and Writ-
er’s Workshop. The benefit is seeing all of the reading and writing our 
students are doing! We encourage you take a moment to ask your 
child about their experiences in this personalized journey of creativity 
and self-expression.  

Our Project Happiness theme for the month of March is Being Kind. 
Please continue to support our mission to spread kindness by dis-
cussing different ways in which we can be kind to others in and out 
of school.  The students enjoy sharing all of the great examples of 
kindness! 

Oakwood’s SBM Committee invites our families to join us in a unique 
evening of learning through one-on-one STEM activities! Our STEM 
Family Fun Night is scheduled for Tuesday, March 31st, from 6:30 
- 7:45 pm.  It is sure to be a wonderful time, as each student who 
completes their mission is awarded a prize! Be sure to confirm your 
attendance using the flyer that was sent home.

We continue with our Kindergarten registration dates for the 2020-
2021 school year. We invite our families to attend our next registra-
tion sessions on Monday, March 16th, (Q-Z), 5-7 pm, and Thursday, 
March 19th, (Q-Z), from 3:30-5:30 pm. We are looking forward to 
meeting our new families and seeing our returning families!

This week the students at Oakwood have been learning some new 
Square Dance moves!  A special thank you to our Physical Educa-
tion educators, Mr. Rosa and Mr. Russell, for teaching our students 
the particular techniques for Square Dancing. Also thank you to our 
Music educator, Ms. Pinelli, for adding in some live music for our stu-
dents to get a full Square Dance experience! Please join us on Fri-
day, March 13th, for the Oakwood PTA Family Dance at 7 pm.  The 
students are excited to share their special dancing skills with you!

Stay connected and follow Oakwood at: Instagram: oakwood_pri-
mary_center and Twitter: Oakwood_PC

Wishing everyone a fantastic week ahead!

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
Thank you to everyone who joined us at last Friday’s PTA Book Fair 
and BINGO event.  As always, our fabulous PTA went above and be-
yond and a great time was had by all.  A very special thank you to Ms. 
Mitchell, Ms. Scileppi, Ms. Ramirez, Ms. Shlomo and Ms. Guerriere 
for coming out and joining us.   On Saturday, it was wonderful to see 
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so many Countrywood families participating in the district’s STEAM 
event at Birchwood.

On Monday morning, as our students came off their busses, they 
were greeted by Clifford the Big Red Dog, who joined us to promote 
our Scholastic Book Fair.  Thank you again to the PTA and all of 
the hard-working volunteers for all that they do to make our Book 
Fair such a success.  Also, on Monday and Tuesday, Countrywood 
teachers had professional development with Ms. Enid Martinez, who 
continues to work with our K-5 staff on the implementation of our 
Reader and Writer Workshop Program.  

Earlier today, our teachers were engaged in learning about an excit-
ing new technological tool to stay in touch with our families: Google 
Sites.  These sites will be replacing the now-outdated e-Boards that 
have served us well over the past many years.  Teachers will be slow-
ly rolling out their new Google Sites, which will be fully operational for 
the 2020/21 school year.   With that in mind, Ms. Njenga and I have 
created a main office Google Site which contains important school 
contact information, in addition to useful parent links and resources 
under the “Educational Resources” tab.  Under this tab, you will find 
links to various educational websites and resources that your son/
daughter uses in school and has access to via their “Clever” log-on (a 
reminder note with this logon information was sent home earlier this 
week).    Later this evening, at the district office, will be the second 
of our Board of Education Budget work sessions.  If your schedule 
allows, please come out and hear the latest on the 2020/21 budget 
process.   

A friendly reminder to anyone who has an incoming Kindergarten stu-
dent for the 2020/21 school year; our last two registration dates are 
on Monday, March 16th, from 5-7 pm, and then again on Thursday, 
March 19th, from 3:30-5:30 pm.  If you have any questions or need 
a registration packet, please call the school and we will be happy to 
assist you. 
Wishing you a safe and enjoyable week ahead.  

School Board Notes – A Message from the 
Board of Education
Tonight’s Board of Education meeting is a dedicated Budget Work 
Session, an opportunity for residents and staff to view the develop-
ment of the 2020/2021 budget.  
 
There will also be a presentation from Johnson Controls regarding 
the Energy Performance Contract that will provide a review of photo-
voltaic systems (solar canopies) for each of our school buildings and 
the potential savings to the District in moving forward in this direction 
that should prove to be both interesting and informative.  We urge our 
residents to attend – start time is 7:30 pm in the Leadership Confer-
ence Room at the James Kaden Administrative Offices.  We hope to 
see you there.

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF

 
Spring has sprung a little early for SHEF with several great things on 
tap!

Save the Date: Saturday, May 30th is the 7th Annual Miles for Mi-
chael fundraiser. This year there will be a Kids COLOR Fun Run, plus 
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a 5k Run/Walk, and a 10k Run.

💰Also, Senior Scholarship season is now open! Two seniors will be
awarded with $1,000 each to support their next steps upon gradua-
tion.  SHEF encourages all seniors to apply online, as we are inter-
ested in their story, their character, and how volunteering has shaped 
them. To apply, visit SHEFINC.ORG 

 

 
News from SEPTA – Maureen Basedow
Please support our Hershey Park Discount ticket fundraiser!! Flyers 
are attached.  

Lastly, the nomination committee is formed and ready to take applica-
tions from anyone who likes to be part of making a real difference with 
our special education students!  Flyers are also attached!

The South Huntington School District is pleased to announce that 
Huntington Medicenter (https://www.medicenterny.com), under the 
direction of Robert E. Scully MD, FACP, has made a generous dona-
tion in support of district-wide student events and programs.

Located just 1/4 mile east of Walt Whitman High School at 234 West 
Jericho Turnpike, Huntington Medicenter’s phone number is 631-423-
5400 and is open 7 days a week.

The Weeks to Come
Wednesday, March 11   CW:  Book Fair
     WW:  St. Baldrick’s Event, 
     3-6:30 pm
     JKAO:  BOE Business   
     Meeting, Budget Work   
     Session, 7:30 pm

https://www.bowlmor.com/location/bowlmor-long-island
http://www.cresthollow.com
http://www.ferrantiempowerment.com/
http://SummerStudy.com
http://summerstudy.com/
http://www.ThePurrfectPetsitter.com
http://www.huntingtonchamber.com
https://huntingtonchamber.com/
https://www.navy.com/
http://SHEFINC.ORG 
https://www.medicenterny.com
http://www.eniainspired.com
http://www.eniainspired.com


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Thursday, March 12   CW:  Book Fair
     SW/SMS:  3rd Quarter   
     Progress Reports Mailed
     WW:  International Night, 7 pm

Friday, March 13   CW:  Book Fair
     OW:  Family Dance, 7 pm
     SCMEA:  Division 1, 2, & 3, 
     Rehearsal #2 
     (CANCELLED) 

Saturday, March 14   WW:  SAT I/II
     SCMEA Division 1, 2, & 3, 
     Rehearsal #3 
     (CANCELLED)
     SCMEA:  Division 3 
     Concert, 7:30 pm 
     (CANCELLED)

Sunday, March 15   SCMEA Division 1 
     Concert, 1 pm 
     (CANCELLED)
     Division 2 Concert, 5 pm  
     (CANCELLED)

Monday, March 16   WW:  Spring College Fair, 
     8:30 am
     CW/OW:  Kindergarten 
     Registration, Last Names 
     Q-Z, 5-7 pm

Tuesday, March 17   WW:  College Night, Grade 
     10, 7 pm
     JKAO:  SHEF Meeting, 
     7:30 pm

Whitman Sports

Stimson Sports

http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/ACE_Hardware_Coupon1.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Siennas_EZ_Academics_(2).pdf
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://westhillsvisionlongisland.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/


Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

Maplewood’s
Night Out
Ultimate 

Grand Prize
Tickets

Troop 406
Meetings
Wednesday 

Nights

Wildcat 
Booster Club 

2019-2020
Become a 
Member!

SEPTA 
Hershey 

Park  
Tickets 

45% off by 
3/20

WWHS PTA 
Scholarship 

Brick 
Fundraiser

Join 
Cub Scouts
 Pack 66!
Boys and 

Girls
 Welcome

Calling all 
Kindergarten 

Boys and 
Girls

Pack 66

Maplewood’s 
Night Out

Friday 
3/20

7-11PM

Martial 
Arts

 Academy
Registration

Children’s 
Music 

Classes @ 
Stony Brook 
University

Join 
Troop 218

Melville
Boys and 

Girls
across the street from Lazy Boy

Special 
Education 

PTA
2020-2021

Nomination 
Form

Flag 
Football

K-8th 
Grade

FREE 16-Week  
Basketball 
Program 

Ages 13-18
Begins 2/24

South 
Huntington 
Basketball 
Special Needs 

Division

NEYSA/ 
PAL

Tennis
Lessons
Mar/May

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Maplewood_Documents/MWNO_Ultimate_Grand_Prize.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Troop_406_General__Flyer_2017.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Booster_Club_membership_form_Models_coupon__2019-2020doc-6.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/HERSHEY_FLYER2020_(2).pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Walt_Whitman_High_School_Order_Form_rev021519.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/P66-recruitment.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/P66-Recruitment_Flyer-2019.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Maplewood_Documents/MWNO_Invitation_2020_Final_color_.pdf
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/SKM_C65919090512360.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Stony_Brook_Children_s_Music_Program_Flyer_2019-2020.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Community_Links/MandF_BS_218_Flyer_fall_2019.pdf
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/NOMINATION_FORMS20202021.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/FullSizeRender_.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Heisman_2019_South_Huntington_FINAL.pdf
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Community_Documents/basketball_flyer_11_2019.pdf
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/TENNIS_LESSONS_-_NEYSA_PAL_Mar_May__14.pdf


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com/
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://stores.modells.com/s/huntington?exclude=4204&latitude=40.817832&longitude=-73.41063&page=1&storesPerPage=3


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://www.investorsbank.com
https://www.myinvestorsbank.com/
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
http://www.clubhousesteaks.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
http://www.brioitalian.com/walt_whitman_shops.html
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/

